
For more information on our wildfire safety efforts and Public Safety Power Shutoffs, including details on 
upcoming open houses and informational webinars in your region, please visit pge.com/wildfiresafety. 

Following the wildfires in 2017 and 2018, some of the changes included in this document are contemplated as additional precautionary measures intended to further reduce future wildfire 
risk. “PG&E” refers to Pacific Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation. ©2019 Pacific Gas and Electric Company. All rights reserved. CCR-0519-1166

Please drop in any time between 6–8 p.m. to hear about wildfire safety 
and emergency preparedness, meet with PG&E representatives,  

ask questions and share feedback. Topics will include:

You’re invited to learn more about our  
Community Wildfire Safety Program (CWSP)

PG&E Wildfire Safety Open House

Thursday, June 27  |  6:00–8:00 p.m.

2060 W College Ave.
Finley Community Center, Person Auditorium

Santa Rosa, Calif. 95401

Public Safety 
Power Shutoff

Enhanced vegetation 
management around 
power lines 

Accelerated safety 
inspections and repairs 
of electric infrastructure

Hardening the 
electric system  
for the future


